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April 9, 2009

To Media:

Lamar Outdoor a Spokane based billboard company has offered to feature Crime 
Stopper fugitives as a public service to law enforcement agencies in our region. Lamar 
offers this service to Crime Stopper groups in other states as well. The Coeur d’Alene 
Police Department submitted the first fugitive that will be featured locally on Lamar’s 6
digital boards as space is available, starting today. One of the boards is in Kootenai 
County and five are in Spokane. 
Lamar has worked with law enforcement agencies across the nation for several years 
by offering free bill board space in the event of an Amber Alert. Children have been 
located as a result of the billboard advertisement. They provide a very valuable public 
service. 
Crime Stoppers of the Inland Northwest is a civilian group with a board of directors in 
Spokane and a board of directors in Kootenai County that offer rewards for crime tips 
to help law enforcement solve crimes. 
The fugitive featured on the bill board is Brian Nordlof. Nordlof has a history of eluding 
police, battery and drugs. He is currently wanted on a parole violation warrant issued 
by the Idaho department of Corrections. Crime Stoppers is offering a cash reward for 
information leading to his arrest. 
Anyone with information on this case asked to call Crime Stoppers of the Inland 
Northwest at 1-800-222-TIPS. Callers are asked to use a code name or number and 
do not have to give their own name to be eligible for a cash reward. See the attached 
photo of Brian Nordlof.
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